
MD19 Annual Convention report: 

 

Our 1st Zoom annual convention was held on Saturday November 7th. We 

had 383 people connected. We had people from The United States, 

Canada, Puerto Rico, and Europe. Texas, Alaska, Connecticut, and Hawaii 

were some of the states that were represented. We felt it went good for our 

first virtual convention.  

I would like to thank our sponsors, MD19 Pin Traders club, BC Lions 

Society, and The NW Lions Foundation. I would also like to thank Hubb 

company for providing the platform at a great price so we could do this and 

for providing Rebecca Anderson to see us through. Thank you to all the 

people who made this possible. It takes a lot of folks to put on a 

Convention.  

Thank you.  

Respectfully Submitted  

PDG Brien Patton Convention Chairperson          


